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I'm a high school student in my sophomore year. I have learned already that 
abstinence is not the key. It does not avoid the problem, and school administrators 
must recognize that kids will continue to be involved in theses activities. It is vitally 
important to give those access to free condoms in school communities for the benefit 
of the kids. It will make more of a difference by making the change for the kids rather
than continuing to only say it to them which won't change their actions. 


